
Subject: Invitation to Virtual Community-wide Meeting on Adelanto Cannabis Equity Program (May 
30, 2023) 

Dear Residents of Adelanto, 

The City would like to invite you to a virtual community-wide meeting on the development of the City’s 
Cannabis Equity Program. The meeting will take place on May 30, 2023, at 6pm via Zoom. 

As you may know, Adelanto has been at the forefront of the cannabis industry in California. Our City has 
developed a comprehensive framework for cannabis regulation and has established a thriving industry 
that provides significant economic benefits to our community. However, we recognize that there are still 
significant disparities in access to the benefits of the industry, particularly for those who have been 
disproportionately impacted by the War on Drugs. 

To address this, the City, in collaboration SCI Consulting Group, has been working on drafting a Cannabis 
Equity Assessment that will inform the development of the City’s Cannabis Equity Program. At this 
community-wide meeting, we will provide an update on the Cannabis Equity Assessment and seek your 
input and feedback. We want to hear your ideas and suggestions on how we can create a program that is 
truly equitable and responsive to the needs of our community. 

We look forward to seeing you there and working together to create a more equitable and sustainable 
cannabis industry in Adelanto. 

To register for the webinar, please click the URL link below: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Dum-MccoRNqQUXaSReog5A 

 

To stay current on news and updates regarding the development of the City’s equity program sign-up for 

email updates using the link below: 

Email Updates 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Dum-MccoRNqQUXaSReog5A
https://adelanto.us4.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=ff14dab63a70e638a24f24758&id=2025447a65

